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September 7th,2024 

MEDIA RELEASE 
Stolen Vehicle Recovered, Firearm and Ammunition Seized  

Officers recover a stolen vehicle and seize firearm and ammunition in 

Valencia yesterday. 

 

At approximately 9:00 a.m., on September 6th 2024, officers from the 

Emergency Response Patrol (ERP), including PC Stevenson and PC 

Mohammed, received information about a stolen vehicle. The vehicle had 

been reported missing from the Northern Division. 

 

In response, the officers proceeded to a property located at Clarence Trace, 

Valencia. There, they engaged with PC Lewis from the Gang and Intelligence 

Unit and North Western Division, who provided additional details relevant to 

their investigation. 

 

Upon arriving at the scene, the officers entered an unsecured two-storey 

building off the eastern side of Gomez Trace. During their search, they 

observed a male fleeing the premises and subsequently disappearing into 

nearby foliage. Following this, the officers discovered a magazine containing 

one 9mm live round. 

 

Continuing their search, the officers located the stolen vehicle approximately 

150 feet from the building. The vehicle was processed and taken for further 

investigations.  

 

 

 

Enquiries are continuing.  

 

Corporate Communications Unit  

September 7th, 2024 

 
 

END 

mailto:corporatecommunications@ttps.gov.tt
https://www.facebook.com/PoliceServiceTT/
https://twitter.com/TTPoliceService
https://www.instagram.com/ttpoliceservice/

